
From: Granite Oaks Middle School <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Subject: GOMS Eblast 08-03-22

Dear GOMS Families,

We want to send out a big thank you to all our teachers and WEB Leaders who made today's seventh grade WEB Day
a huge success! We are looking forward to the start of our school year on Wednesday, August 10, at 8:00am.

GOMS will be hosting the Rocklin Police and Fire Departments tomorrow, Thursday, August 4th with some new safety
training.  We welcome both departments to our campus, but we will be closing our campus to the public while training
is taking place.  Our school office will be open during the training for our families to come in and conduct school
business.

Please see attached documents for our New Bell Schedule and answers to some common questions.

2022-2023 GOMS Bell Schedule.docx.pdf

Quick Answers to Frequently Asked Questions -.pdf

https://asp.schoolmessenger.com/rocklin/emailattachment.php?id=54649&name=2022-2023%20GOMS%20Bell%20Schedule.docx.pdf
https://asp.schoolmessenger.com/rocklin/emailattachment.php?id=54650&name=Quick%20Answers%20to%20Frequently%20Asked%20Questions%20-.pdf

